Sunday, September 23,2018
5:30-7:30pm
Local cancer support groups and their

members are invited to join us on the Belle

as we cruise the Ohio. Soft drinks and cake

will be provided and additional food will

be available for purchase.

Space is limited and individuals currently living with cancer and their families will be

given priority. RSVP required by Monday, September 17.

To RSVP and get boarding information, call (502) 583-0075.
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